
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 9:08 PM 

To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 

Cc: London Against Abortion Team  

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Request to speak on bylaw proposal re: freedom of 

expression 

 

Hello, 

 

I wish to submit 3 documents (attached) for inclusion on the Added Agenda of the 

CPSC meeting on Tuesday, Nov. 3rd. I give my permission for the documents to be 

posted on the public agenda. 

 

The first document is a letter to the CPSC, from myself, on behalf of the pro-life group 

London Against Abortion. The letter outlines my concerns with the bylaw changes for 

which Pro-Choice London is advocating. 

 

The second document is a petition from London Against Abortion calling for the 

protection of freedom of expression in our city; at the time that I am writing this, the 

petition has more than 7700 signatures. The third document is the comments of petition 

signers. 

 

I would also like to request delegation status for the CPSC meeting on Tuesday, Nov. 

3rd.  

 

Is it possible to attend the meeting in-person, or must attendance be done virtually? 

 

Thank you for your attention in these matters. 

 

Kind regards, 

Maria McCann 

London, ON N6K0B8 
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